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WAYLAND BAPTIST UNIVERSITY 

426 5TH AVENUE SUITE 7 

SHEPPARD AFB, TX 76311-2931 

 

Registration Bulletin 
SPRING 1st 8wks – 16 JANUARY 2023 / 11 MARCH 2023 

SPRING 2nd 8wks – 27 MARCH 2023/20 MAY 2023 

Holidays:  
        January 16, 2023 MLK Day      Office Closed/Classes Meet 

 April 7, 2023  Good Friday Office Closed 

 April 10, 2023  Easter Monday Office Closed/Classes Meet 

 

 

 

SPRING 2023 AND SUMMER 2023 REGISTRATION SCHEDULE 
F. KELLEY EZELL BLDG ROOM 321, SHEPPARD AFB, TX 

OR 4110 CALL FIELD ROAD, WICHITA FALLS, TX 

 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 31, 2022   2:00 P.M. - 4:30 P.M. 

Active Duty Military Graduate Students & Active Duty Military Graduating Seniors 

(Those filing or having filed for graduation.) 

 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 1, 2022, 8:00 A.M. - 4:30 P.M. 

Previously Enrolled Active Duty Military Students and Students listed above   

 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 2, 2022, 8:00 A.M. - 4:30 P.M. 

New Active Duty Military Students and Students listed above 
 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 3, 2022, 8:00 A.M. - 4:30 P.M.  

Air Force Civilians, Military Dependents, Retirees & Students listed above 

 

OPEN ENROLLMENT-  

SPRING 1:  ENROLLMENT ENDS JANUARY 15, 2023 

SPRING 2:  ENROLLMENT ENDS MARCH 26, 2023 

SUMMER:   ENROLLMENT ENDS MAY 28, 2023 

. 

 

NO LATE REGISTRATION 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

TENTATIVE SCHEDULE OF CLASSES FOR: 

SUMMER 2023  
  

BUAD 3318-WF01 Business Law 

BUAD 5315-WF01 Legal Environment 

HIST 1203-WF01 U. S. History to 1877 

JUAD 3300-WF01 Criminal Law 

RLGN 1302-WF01 New Testament History 

  

  

  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

STUDENT ID CARDS NOW AVAILABLE!   
PLEASE SEE EITHER PAM LANDIS (landisp@wbu.edu) AT THE CALL FIELD 

LOCATION OR WENDI DUNLAP (dunlapw@wbu.edu) AT THE SAFB 

LOCATION. 
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